
From: Bahrmasel, Eloise 
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 1:04 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve; Ahmad, Amer 
Subject: Gift 

Hello Steve and Amer, 
  
Please forgive the delay in sending this email, but we accepted a gift on behalf of the city on February 
21, 2012 from Garrett’s Popcorn.  As the gift was perishable, it was distributed for consumption.  Please 
let me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thanks much! 
Ellie 
  
| Eloise D. Bahrmasel | Aide to the Chief of Staff | Office of the Mayor | 312.744.9559 |  
  
 


